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Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 
Spring Series Races 3&4 
 
We had a nice, steady south breeze around 8 - 12kts for the 3rd and 4th spring series race. Trevelyan, 
Snitch, Mehitabel, Alya’s Ride, Fantasy and Little Wing competed and finished all races. There was a 
chance of rain and thunderstorms, both held off and a nice blue sky opened up for beer time after the 
races.  
 
The first race was Sycamore, A mark, West Shore, Blue Barge and finish. The second was Sycamore, 
Blue Barge, Ladoga then finish. 
 
Starting next week the skippers meeting will now be at 12:30 instead of 12:45.  
 
The missing East Shore mark was spotted by several boats Sunday and today Charles, Susan and Clare 
retrieved it and put in into it’s proper location. Thanks for relocating the mark!  
 

 
Crusingfleet.org updates 
 
Keith Rice has been making some great changes to the ​cruising fleet​ website! Some highlights are... 
 

● Sailing instructions for CLCF, latitude races and long distance races  
● Richard will now be posting the sailing results to the website, I’ll include them in the Pennant as 

well 
● Photos from races, please e-mail Keith (​krice@wingedrabbit.net​) if you have photos to share 
● A very cool weather page to bookmark, including the RUSS and Myers point weather stations  

 
Thanks Keith for the updates!  
 
 
 
Liz Clark  
CLCF Secretary 
CLCFCrew@gmail.com 
Fill out this form if you want to crew!  
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n_LfPARc55NnCE-Obu1DWKiSjRq2tq4MzQtkB0C58Sg/edit?ts=58e19192
mailto:krice@wingedrabbit.net
http://www.cruisingfleet.org/


 
 
 


